
FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER

CALENDAR

I have enclosed a March & April calendar.  

Please note SPRING BREAK dates.  School will be closed for Spring 

Break beginning Monday, March 11th and continuing through Monday, 

March 25th.  The 4th and last quarter of this school year will begin on 

Tuesday, March 26th. 

SPRING BREAK

Crossroads is set up on a year-round schedule.  Following each 9-week 

quarter, we have a 2-week break.  During this break, we continue to have 

school on Tuesday afternoons from 5:00pm – 8:00pm.  Students are welcome 

to continue by working at home and coming in on Tuesdays to test and pick up 

more work or they can enjoy the break without working on school work.

SPRING/SENIOR PICTURES

Our Spring Pictures will be scheduled for Friday, April 12th.  Our photographer 

will have her studio set up in the classroom to take Senior Cap & Gown pictures 

along with many other poses and regular class pictures.  We will then travel to a 

park and continue our photo shoot.  Watch the March newsletter for more 

information concerning this.  

Appointments will be made for the following Tuesday evening for you to come to 

the school, view your proofs and place your orders.  The cost of the pictures 

and packages are very reasonable.  Payment plans are available. I will include 

a copy of the charges in the March mail out along with a sign-up form.

GRADUATION

All students planning to graduate this June must complete their work by the last 

week of May. 

Watch the March Newsletter for information to order your Cap & Gown.

The date and location of the Graduation Ceremonies will also be in the March 

Newsletter.



TUITION

Each month’s tuition is due anytime during the month and must be paid by the last 

school day of the month.

BAD WEATHER DAYS

We will close if there is any ice or snow  in the area on the roads & bridges.  Our 

closings will be listed on Channels 5, 8 & 11.  Please stay home if the roads are 

dangerous.  Also, if bad weather begins during the school day, we will send the 

kids home and close for the rest of the day.  Each student has work they can do at 

home and their life is worth too much to risk being out on the icy streets. 

FOOD AND BEVERAGE DONATIONS

We try to keep drinks, snacks, breakfast food and some lunch foods available to 

the students.  We charge the students 25 cents for a drink and let them have the 

food and snacks for free.  Any assistance you can give or donations of snacks, 

drinks, or food at any time during the school year are greatly appreciated.

Thank you for considering donating and THANK YOU TO ALL WHO HAVE 

ALREADY DONATED!!

We are very thankful for you and for your children.  We love each one of them.  

They are part of our family.

If you have any questions or need us for anything please feel free to call or email. 

Chuck and Ameta Mays

ameta@crossroadsftworth.org

chuck@crossroadsftworth.org
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